
The Board of Education  

of Toledo Public Schools  

cordially invites you to  

the 2017 State of the District Address 

 

Join Dr. Durant, CEO/Superintendent, 

 and other district representatives and  

supporters, as they  provide an overview of the 

past year and discuss plans for the future  

 

WHEN: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

Doors open at 5 p.m.  

State of the District address begins at 5:30 p.m.  

 

WHERE: Scott High School  ~ 2400 Collingwood  

 

Please contact the district’s  

Communications Office at 419-671-0440  

with any questions 


